



Foundation for Play Therapy

December 12, 2005

Stephanie Brooke, PhD University of Phoenix 5660 Big Tree Rd. Lakeville, NY 14480 USA

Dear Stephanie,

Thank you for your presentation at the 22nd Annual Association for Play Therapy International Conference in Nashville, Tennessee. A summary of your workshop evaluation comments are attached. This summary is in two parts, the first is the compiled scores, the second is the written comments. **The 2005 conference average for "Overall Rating" was 4.46** on a 1-5 scale (high for 2005 was 4.91, low was 3.29). You will find your "Overall Rating" under section 4 of the compiled responses.

Thank you again for your participation at our 2005 conference. I hope to see you in Toronto at the Westin Harbour Castle Hotel for our 23rd Annual Conference!

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments about your evaluations.

Sincerely,

Kathryn J. Lebby, CMP

General Manager

2005 Section Number: S-10

2060 N. Winery Suite 102 Fresno, CA 93703 T 559.252.2278 F 559.252.2297 info@a4pt.org